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Although I object to the proposed development of a plastic recycling facility in Moss Vale for a number of 
reasons, I focus here on the fact that the very likely event of a fire (fires have occurred recently at Hume in ACT 
and Smithfield in NSW recycling facilities) will not be responded to or managed effectively, thus putting the 
community at risk. 

Local resources will not be enough to deal with what will be a catastrophic event. 

Recycling plastic is extremely high risk!  There is nothing reassuring about Plasrefines record of operation, they 
appear silent on this matter. 

As we know, and unfortunately experienced in 2019, the smoke from fires carries and the community will be 
exposed to the toxic fumes which is simply unacceptable.   

I urge you not to put our lives at risk by allowing the establishment of this facility. 
 

 




